
NOTICE! 
Public Safety Exercise
Please be aware that the City of New Orleans will 
host a public safety exercise in Armstrong Park and 
the Treme Center on Feb. 15th. Both parks will be 
closed to the public until 3pm. The exercise will 
include large numbers of public safety personnel, 
equipment, sirens, and simulated gunfire. This is 
a test of staff and equipment and will not pose a 
threat to the public.

WHEN 
Friday, Feb. 15, 2019
7am - 3pm

WHERE
Armstrong Park, Treme Center, and 
surrounding area

MORE INFO
ready.nola.gov/exercise or 3-1-1
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